
McGuffey Pk-8 School Family Movie Night 

Please join us on Wednesday, November 29th for 
Movie Night at McGuffey School.  The movie will 

begin at 6:00pm.  Doors will open at 5:45pm.  Movie 
Night is open to all McGuffey students, but students 

must be accompanied by their own parent or guardian. 
 

The featured movie is The Polar Express, so come 
dressed in your pajamas!  You’ll also need to bring a 
blanket for your family to use to sit on during the 

movie (limited chairs will also be available). 
 

One of our student groups will have concessions 
available for purchase before the movie. 


